
Jim Mills has always had a passion for the history of the Rio Grande Valley. A local graduate of 

UTB/TSC, Mills holds an M.A.I.S. in history and enjoys researching the U.S. – Mexican War, 

Fort Brown, and the Civil War era along the lower Rio Grande River. His publications include a 

book entitled: Memories of Fort Brown, as well as several articles of the U.S. – Mexican War 

and various topics on local history.  

Jim Mills has received numerous teaching awards, including the Chancellor’s Council 

Outstanding Teaching Award, and the Regents’ Outstanding Teaching Award. He is currently 

the Vice-President of the Board of Directors with the Brownsville Historical Association.      


